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Manchester, N.H. SFC Engineering Partnership, Inc., welcomes Linda McNair-Perry, as fire
protection-structural work group manager. A graduate of Carnegie Mellon University, McNair-Perry
has over twenty-five years of experience in structural engineering.

McNair-Perry is the president of the Structural Engineers of New Hampshire. She is also active in
her town of Deerfield, N.H. where she has lived for over 20 years.
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